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January 3, 2020 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Advice No. WA QC 3733T for Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find revisions to the Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC WN-U49 Exchange 
and Network Services Tariff, submitted with a proposed effective date of February 3, 2020: 
 

Section Sheet  Section Sheet 
5 5th Revised Sheet 16    
     
     

This filing revises Federal Lifeline terms and conditions regarding the manner in which applicants may 
request Lifeline assistance. The changes reflected herein were previously implemented in compliance with 
FCC 16-38. The FCC established the National Lifeline Eligibility Verifier (NLEV), also known as National 
Verifier, in April 2016, to be rolled out in phases. The NLEV is utilized to make eligibility determinations and 
to perform other functions necessary to enroll eligible subscribers into the Lifeline Program. 
 
I, Marla Hazlett, in compliance with WAC 480-80-123, certify that I have authority to issue tariff revisions 
on behalf of Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC. 
 
If you have questions or need additional information regarding this filing, please feel free to email me at 
marla.hazlett@centurylink.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Marla Hazlett 
 
Enclosures 
 
c: John Felz 
 Phil Grate 
WA 2020-01 

Marla Hazlett 
Senior Government Operations Analyst 

marla.hazlett@centurylink.com 
Voice:  (303) 992-5838 
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